 
Alhamdulillah Aqsa School Wins $50,000 through the US Cellular Competition!!
Thursday November 1, 2012, a team of US Cellular employees surprised Aqsa students and staff with a $50,000check. For one whole month, students, staff, administration, parents and community members worked like crazy gathering votes in for Aqsa School to win the US Cellular ‘Calling All Communities Competition’. After receiving the wonderful news, Ms. Tammie Ismail addressed students, staff and a US Cellular team, “We are so thankful to US Cellular for even having a campaign dedicated to education and supporting schools and it’s because of each and every one of you that we are here today being presented with a $50,000check”.  
The best part of this whole competition, greater than any dollar amount, was to see the community come together and work so hard to accomplish a common goal. We saw students give up their free time after school to stay and help enter codes, simply because they care about their school. We saw teachers and administration going the extra mile to bring in US Cellular codes, and we certainly could not have done all of this if our beautiful community was not willing to give us their information for voting, and to support us all the way through. We all knew we could do it, and Alhamdulillah the biggest thanks is due to the Almighty Allah for willing this, and for answering all of our sincere prayers and efforts. 
We have set a firm precedent for what we can do; now we must build even greater momentum for all of our future endeavors. We can fix our weaknesses and improve our strengths to succeed in anything, and everything that we put our minds to.  
Aqsa School is putting the funds toward our new playground and sports court, but there is still much more to be done to improve our facilities and curriculum. We are very excited to see what this school and community will do next, and insha’Allah, with this unsurpassed dedication and support we can continue to grow and improve!
JazakAllah Khair, 
Ms. Janine Salameh 
Director of Marketing 
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